NORTHERN New Mexico College v

February 3, 2025

NORTHERN NEW MEXICO COLLEGE
BOARD OF REGENTS
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

A potential quorum of the Northern New Mexico College Board of Regents is scheduled

to occur on February 6, 2025 beginning at 12:00PM for Legislative Updates from CUP for
HERC, Via Zoom.

No votes or other official actions will be taken by the Northern New Mexico College Board
of Regents.

Please contact the office of New Mexico College Board of Regents at 505-747-2140 for
additional information.
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